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The Radio Club of America Announces Recipient of Joint RCA / 
IWCE Young Achievers Award and Scholarship 

 
(March 24, 2022)  
 
The Radio Club of America, the world’s oldest society of professionals working in the wireless industry, 
in conjunction with IWCE, today announced that Frances “Frankie” Bonte is the recipient of the 2022 
Young Achievers Award and Scholarship.   
 
This Award is in recognition of demonstrating creativity and technical expertise in wireless 
communications. Ms. Bonte Frances “Frankie” Bonte, KE8HPA, is a recent high school graduate from 
Columbus, Ohio. At her high school, she was involved in theatre, student government as the treasurer, and 
the chemistry and math clubs. She enjoys being involved in science research and ham radio. In addition to 
working with the citizen science organization HamSCI, she completed a capstone project on 5G antenna 
siting, and is involved in the WWV Doppler Shift study with the team from W8EDU. She now attends 
Case Western Reserve University and is studying both engineering and dance. 
 
 
 
  
About RCA 

Founded in 1909, the Radio Club of America is the oldest, most prestigious group of wireless 
communications professionals in the world. Members are dedicated to the wireless art and science for the 
betterment of society. The Radio Club of America is a 501(c)(3) organization. For more information, visit 
www.radioclubofamerica.org.  
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